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YOU ARE INVITED TO: 

THE 7th/8th GRADE FALL MUSIC CONCERT 

 

PRESENTED BY 

 

CONYERS MIDDLE SCHOOL MUSIC DEPARTMENT 

CONYERS MIDDLE SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

September 29, 2015 

6:30 PM 
 

Dear Parents: 

 

It is with great pleasure to announce the Fall Concert, including performances by the 7th Grade Concert Band and 

the 8th Grade Symphonic Band.  It is an exciting event that you won’t want to miss.  Bring your cameras, video 

recorders and other recording devices so that you can enjoy this special moment for years to come. 

  

We want to look our best for this performance so we are requesting all students to wear their band shirts with 

black pants, black socks, and black shoes.  Students must arrive by 6:00 pm for seating, tuning, and warm up.  

Our first note will sound promptly at 6:30 pm and the entire performance should last approximately one hour.  

This performance is a mandatory event for all band students to attend.  It is also required that they remain for the 

whole concert so that they may show support for their peers as well as practice proper concert etiquette. 

 

Please join us and bring all your friends and relatives.  We can celebrate the FALL CONCERT together.  If you 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at jhasty@rockdale.k12.ga.us or call me at 

770-483-3371 ext. 23149. 

 

Finally, I would like to invite all parents to the second Music Boosters meeting of the school year on Thursday, 

October 15.  At this meeting, we will discuss plans for the year, discuss the upcoming fundraiser, and give parents 

an opportunity to ask any questions that they may have about our music programs.  Attendance at this meeting is 

greatly appreciated.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joseph Hasty 

Band Director 

Conyers Middle School 
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